
FAN in a Minute 

Episode 4: FAC 91 

Welcome to your FAN in a Minute! 

- Part A: FAR Case 2015-022, Unique Identification of Entities Receiving Federal Awards 

The phrase “DUNS number” is being replaced in the FAR by “unique entity identifier.”  

The Government is exploring alternatives to the existing entity identifier.  

So, while DUNS is still being used in practice, going forward, Contracting Officers should use the 

term “unique entity identifier” instead of “DUNS.” 

- Part B: FAR Case 2014-015, Consolidation and Bundling 

Are you planning to conduct a consolidated acquisition exceeding 2 million dollars? Be aware 

that the FAR requires the Senior Procurement Executive OR Chief Acquisition Officer to 

determine in writing that it is necessary and justified. 

- Part C: Subpart 22.8 – Equal Employment Opportunity 

Did you know that: 

FAR 22.8 prohibits contractors from discriminating against employees and job applicants 

because they have asked about, discussed, or disclosed their own or another’s compensation. 

For more information about these and other recent FAR changes, please visit acquisition.gov. 

This has been your FAN-In-A-Minute 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2015/11/18/2015-29414/federal-acquisition-regulation-unique-identification-of-entities-receiving-federal-awards
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2015/06/03/2015-13421/federal-acquisition-regulation-consolidation-and-bundling-of-contract-requirements
https://www.acquisition.gov/sites/default/files/current/far/html/Subpart%2022_8.html

